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FIRST DISTRICT WATER DEPARTMENT LAUNCHES NEW 
ONLINE BILL PAY AND ELECTRONIC BILLING SYSTEM 

 

 The First Taxing District Water Department is pleased to offer an easy and fast 

way to pay and/or view your water bills online.  Electronic invoicing allows the District to 

offer email or web-based invoice services as a choice rather than traditional paper 

invoices to their customers.  Bills are available for viewing or payment, 24 hours per 

day, 7 days per week.  This not only saves money but contributes to saving the 

environment. 

 
 The District, in partnership with Invoice Cloud, now accepts ACH 

debits/electronic checks (electronic fund transfer from your checking or savings 

account) and credit/debit card payments of bills.  Dominick M. Di Gangi, General 

Manager said “We feel that this service presents the best value for online viewing and 

payments for our customers.”  Invoice Cloud offers premium security and ease of use all 

for less than the cost of a stamp. This online bill viewing and payment solution provides 

customers with the following benefits: 

  
 No signup cost. 

 No transaction fees. 

 Access, view and pay your water bill at your convenience. 

 Paying your bill online is faster and cheaper than writing a check and mailing it.  

 You can pay with electronic check or credit/debit card.  

 You may choose to eliminate paper invoices to reduce clutter and help the 

environment. 

 You have the option to pay immediately, schedule a payment or sign up for 

Auto-Pay.  

 Available 24/7 from anywhere you have access to the Internet. 


